	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	03.04.2019
	Threadworm
	EVERYONE
	SPRING18
	NO


Dear Parents,


We have been informed that there has been a case of Threadworm in school.  We would be grateful if you could be vigilant in checking your child/ren and reiterating to them the importance of washing their hands after they have been to the toilet and before they eat.  
Symptoms to look out for in your child……….

· Itchiness

· Restless / can’t sleep properly

· Companing about being sore around their bottom area

If you have any queries about how to treat this or what to look out for please contact your GP or Pharmacist at your local Chemist.


We thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

H Hughes
Headteacher 

GEN-SPRING18

